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● Assessment met for the first time in Spring 2023 on February 3. 
● Our 2 big projects this Spring are: 

1. Updating department SLO assessment plans. Your Assessment rep will be 
reaching out to your department to update your departments’ plans for which 
SLOs they will assess through 2023-2024.  

a. Please work with your Assessment reps so they can update the plans 
they are responsible for by March 3!  

2. Assessing ILO 3 (Demonstrate competency in a field of knowledge or with job-
related skills). A major part of this assessment will consist of Assessment asking 
for faculty to submit examples of assessments (assignments) you give your 
students that ask them to demonstrate competency in a field of knowledge or 
with job-related skills.  

a. You’ll have an email in your inboxes from Co-Chair Faith Bradham asking 
for submissions, but you can also find the call online here.  In the call, 
you will find instructions for submitting an assessment (or as we’re calling 
them, an artifact), and you’ll also find a list of examples of what types of 
assignments might qualify as asking students to demonstrate 
competency.  

b. Please submit your artifacts to faith.bradham@bakersfieldcollege.edu by 
March 24! We look forward to seeing artifacts from all of Bakersfield 
College’s pathways.  

https://committees.kccd.edu/content/student-learning-outcome-assessment-plans
https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%2012-2-22%20Updating%20Assessment%20Plans.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Kja-iRvzd8GRtbrScF3H9dUe9fbIDCDkFpBiJM9w3FA/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:faith.bradham@bakersfieldcollege.edu

